SHINE BRIGHT AT THE
WMS 8TH GRADE DINNER DANCE!

FRIDAY, JUNE 10, 2016
6:30-9:00 PM

PLEASE PAY $25 TO WMS ACTIVITIES BY 5/ 27
THE MONEY SHOULD BE GIVEN TO
MR. CLARK (LEOPARDS)
OR
MRS. CORRIGAN (TIGERS)

PLEASE SEE MS. HAASE OR MS. EVANS WITH ANY QUESTIONS!
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HOLD THE DATE....
Eighth Grade Dinner Dance!

Friday, June 10, 2016
6:30 — 9:00 PM

A few reminders ...
from the WMS Student Handbook:

The eighth grade dinner dance is held in June for eighth grade students only. No guests
may attend. A catered dinner is served, and dancing will follow. This affair is formal.
Boys are expected to wear sport jackets and ties, and girls are expected to wear “party”
dresses, skirts or dress slacks. Tuxedos, prom gowns and limousines are prohibited. All
attire is expected to be appropriate for a middle school dance. Students are encouraged
to dress in a manner that reflects pride in and respect for themselves, others, their school,
and their community. If there is a concern about a student’s apparel at this dance, parents
will be notified and students will be asked to leave.

Students must be in school and remain in attendance until at
least 12:00 p.m. the day of the dance.

In order for your child to leave early that day, the following MUST be done:

- A note MUST be handed in to the office by Wednesday 6/8.
- The note must specify the time of pickup and the person picking up your child.

Please note the following:

- If the note says that the pick-up time is 12:15, the student will NOT be called
down to the office until that time.

- If a note is not received by the end of the day on 6/8, your child will not be
allowed to leave early.

We thank you in advance for your cooperation. These procedures are in
place to ensure the safety and well-being of your children.




